
Beauty Point - Sidmouth-Batman Bridge Roadworks 

Sidmouth - Roadworks Outside Sidmouth Store 

Ms FINLAY question to MINISTER for INFRASTRUCTURE 

Shane from Beauty Point would like an update on the road between Sidmouth and 
Batman Bridge. He says it was supposed to be finished in July. Can you advise when the 
works will be finished? 

Joseph at the Sidmouth store would like to know why, when trucks used to park in front 
of his business, the truck parking area has been relocated further down the road? Why 
water now floods towards his entrance when works have been done on the road in front 
of his store? What consideration will there be for compensation for the incredible 
impacts that have occurred at his store throughout the delayed roadworks. As the new 
Minister for Infrastructure, will you visit Joseph to firsthand understand the impacts on 
him and the community? 


